
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF POSSIBLE ATTENDANCE AT 
THE KENOSHA COUNTY CENTER 

BY CALEDONIA VILLAGE BOARD MEMBERS  
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the members of the Caledonia Village Board may 
be attending the Bi-County Council Of Governments on Saturday, March 18, 2023, starting at 8:30 a.m., at the 
Kenosha County Center – 19600 75th Street, Bristol, WI 53104.  No official Caledonia business will be 
conducted at this event.  
 
 
Dated March 10, 2023 
 
       Joslyn Hoeffert 
       Village Clerk 
 

 


